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Singing Teacher

We are currently looking for a singing 
teacher to do a maternity cover 
starting after Easter.  

It would be for one morning a week 
teaching 30-minute individual 
singing lessons to students from 
years 7-10.

If you or someone you know would 
be interested, please contact Mrs 
Jackson in the music department for 
more information. 

News from the Art Department

KS3 Art Club
This week art club made bunting inspired by Spring 
and/or Easter. It’s fair to say we are all enjoying the 
brighter weather and we felt we wanted to celebrate 
that! 

Year 11 Digital Photography 

Year 11 photography students have been looking at 
the theme Gathering for their exam. This week we 
have been researching the work of Juan Sanchez 
Cotán, a 16th century artist who painted still-lifes.

Parking outside school & Operation Traffic

Getting to and from school can be one of the most stressful 
and rushed times of the day and parking inconsiderately can 
endanger other road users, in particular students arriving and 
departing from school. 

Operation Traffic is an initiative run by North Yorkshire Police. The objectives are as follows:

• To ensure the safety of all.
• To educate.
• To problem-solve.
• To enforce where necessary.

Tactics that will be used by North Yorkshire Police:

• Hi-vis patrols of streets around the school.
• Engagement with school, the community and members of the public.
• Distribution of flyers and other promotional materials.
• Issue Traffic Offence Reports where necessary.

The leaflet at the end  of this newsletter provides useful tips on keeping everyone safe.



Student Football Success

A huge well done to Tess D in Year 7, who 
was selected to represent Doncaster Belles 
football academy in a football tournament 
in Sheffield this week.  We are very proud of 
our football superstar! 

Thought for the Fortnight  

Thought for the Fortnight for the weeks beginning 
22nd April and 28th April is linked to the 80th 
Anniversary of VE Day which is on 8th May. 

Mr Green will be delivering assemblies to all year groups 
across the fortnight beginning 28th April and the Thought for 
the Fortnight is an opportunity for students to discuss and 
reflect on 80 years of peace since the end of World War II and 
the many millions who paid the ultimate sacrifice to achieve it.  

“Success is not final. Failure is not fatal. It’s the courage to 
continue that counts” - Winston Churchill. 

The key takeaways are:  
• Success is not a permanent state, it requires continuous 

effort. 
• Failure is not the end, it’s part of growth. Many successful 

people faced multiple failures before achieving success.
• Courage is what drives people to keep going, despite set 

backs.  

Assemblies  

The Assembly rota looks a bit different the first week back after 
Easter due to the Bank Holiday and also Chaloner Hall being used for 
the Careers Fair on Wednesday and Women in STEM Careers event 
on Friday.  

Mrs Eastaugh is delivering the KS4 Assemblies. The Year 10 
mock exams are approaching so Year 10 are having a revision 
skills assembly. Year 11 have an assembly focused on how they 
can prioritise and manage self care during the exam period.  

Walking Talking Mock Exam 2  

On Wednesday and Thursday this week, the English 
Department were off timetable with Year 11 to deliver 
a second Walking Talking mock in preparation 
for their GCSEs. The students were exemplary 
in conduct, enthusiasm and concentration. 

A big thank you to local legend Mrs Fletcher-Markin for 
preparing the event, to Mrs Lawrence, Mrs Middleyard 
and Mr Gordon for running the sessions and to our 
lovely English team for supporting everybody in 
the hall. 

TideWorn’s Journey at the Young 
Enterprise Competition

This week, our year 12  student 
company, TideWorn, participated in 
the first round of the Young Enterprise 
competition at Skipton Building Society.
The competition was an incredible experience and a valuable lesson for our 
team. We had the opportunity to see the innovative ideas from other companies, 
many of which focused on sustainability or were tailored for teenagers.
The competition process was a new challenge for us. We had to write a 
comprehensive report detailing our company’s activities and create a 
presentation for a panel of judges. Additionally, we participated in an interview 
with the judges about our company. Both the interview and the report 
went exceptionally well, as we confidently spoke about our achievements.
As part of the event, held at Skipton Building Society Head Office, we set up a 
mock stall, which was also judged. Our stall was arranged similarly to our previous 
market setup at Selby, where we had previously won an award for best stall. We 
were confident in our product and stall, and we enjoyed the teamwork involved 
in setting up. A new addition to our team was Sheila the Shark, our enthusiastic 
mascot, who made a lasting impression on the judges and other competitors.
Overall, our experience in the competition was amazing, and we were thrilled to 
be selected as the runner-up. We are very proud of everyone involved.

If anyone is interested in buying our products, please visit our Instagram page 
@tideworn_.  “Wear the change you want to sea.” 
Olivia Sharman (Company Secretary

The Week Ahead: 21st April 2025
Day Session Year Time Location 
Mon Easter Monday - Bank Holiday

Tue Summer Term begins

Wed Careers Fair Years 8-13 Day and evening Chaloner Hall

Thur Spring Concert 7.00pm S1
Fri



Careers
Careers  

We are all excited for the Careers Fair that will take place on Wednesday 23rd April. It’s the perfect place for students and 
parents to connect with employers, explore industries and chat to universities, colleges and apprenticeship providers.  

Years 8, 9, 10 & 12 will be using tutor time on Tuesday and Wednesday to prepare their questions for the employers, training 
providers, universities and colleges they would like to speak to during their 30 minute visit to the Careers Fair during the school day.  

30 minutes isn’t long so we encourage students to return to the Careers Fair with their parents during the evening session 
(4pm - 6.30pm) to continue to build their knowledge and understanding of the Post 16 and Post 18 opportunities available to them. 
Year 11 and 13 won’t be coming out of lessons to visit the Careers Fair this close to their exams so we look forward to seeing them 
at our evening session.  

We still have a few spaces available for external visitors to attend our Careers Fair on Wednesday 23rd April. 10am - 6.30pm 

If you know of anyone who would like the opportunity to help support students’ knowledge and understanding of further & higher 
education and / or different career pathways please get in touch by emailing careerseventskjs@king-james.co.uk 

We would welcome the following: 
• Employers
• Universities
• Colleges
• Professional Associations
• Government & Public Sector Representatives
• Training Providers
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